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10 May 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 
The Governing Body are delighted that at last your children have been returned to 
school safely. 
 
As you are aware, Hampstead School has a long history of success and a well-known 
reputation for nurturing young people to help them realise their potential. 
 
As Chair of the Governing Body I am proud to be part of this continued journey with 
Hampstead School, but I need your help. 
 
Attracting parents to put themselves forward for parent governor elections during the 
pandemic was not successful (see communication on school’s website of November 
2020. The school currently has one parent governor vacancy with two additional 
vacancies arising in the next academic year. 
 
At Hampstead School, we are committed to promoting a diverse and inclusive 
community and the governing body is no different. We are keen to hear from as many 
voices as possible, and particularly from those traditionally under-represented. 
Everyone is welcome – we are committed to inclusion across race, gender, age, 
religion, identity and experience. 
 
If you are interested in becoming a parent governor, please let me know. You can either 
email me at b.netto@hampsteadschool.org.uk or Margaret Johnson, Clerk to the 
Governing Body m.johnson@hampsteadschool.org.uk to arrange a convenient time to 
have a discussion either with me or one of our existing parent governors. 
  
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Brian Netto 

 

Brian Netto 
Chair of Governors 
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